
Here Comes The School – Bye Bye Holidays!

     Dear pupils, students, children, we believe that you enjoyed the summer holidays and that you are 

                             already looking forward to meeting your classmates, teachers, afterschool teachers... 

                                                                       
               As we are looking forward to seeing you very much.

                                                                    W
e will meet you on Monday, September 5, 2022.

                                                                       
                      The school will be open from 7:30 a.m.

BACK2SCHOOL

Elementary and Middle School:The festive welcome of first-grade pupils will be held at 8:30 a.m. in the front yard of the school. Pupils of other grades (2 to 8) enter their classes directly at 9:00 a.m.

“Questionnaire”, „Order“ and “Leaving the school”
This way we would like to ask you to submit the completed questionnaires and other documents to the class teacher on the first day of school. You can find all necessary documents in the email attachment.

Kindergarten:

At 8:15 a.m. in the back garden of the 

kindergarten, the parents of preschoolers can 

meet with the kindergarten principal and the 

teachers of the prep classes. Other kindergarten 

children enter their classes directly, either 

through the school’s main entrance or through 

the front gardens.

Meals:
Our cooks will prepare lunch for 

all pupils, students, and children 

on the first day of school. If you do 

not request lunch, please cancel it by 

Friday 2nd of September 2022.

The program of the first day concludes at 12:30 p.m. Subsequently, students of grades 1-6 can use the school’s children’s club. Kindergarten children are provided with an all-day program until 5:00 p.m.
            Remember to bring indoor shoes, a smile on your face and a good mood.
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High School:
At 10:00 a.m. the opening ceremony of the school year will take place in the front yard of the school, and at the same time the results of the GCSE and A-level exams will be 

announced.  

No-symptoms declaration:

To ensure a safe environment at school, 

the parent submits a “Written declaration 

of symptom-freeness” when starting school 

(September 5, 2022) and after each interruption 

of school attendance for 5 or more school days 

(Kindergarten 7 or more), which you can 

fill out via Edupage.


